
 

 

 

Anoka Hennepin Schools 
 

Request for Lactose Reduced Milk or Soy Milk 

Student’s Name 
 
 

DOB 
 
Student ID#   

Name of School Grade Level Date: 

 

 

Under MN State Statute 124D.114, schools are required to provide lactose reduced milk for students that 
are lactose intolerant if there is a written request form a parent/guardian.  
Forward this completed form to the Child Nutrition Site Supervisor or to the Child Nutrition administrative 
offices.  
A physician’s signature is not required for lactose reduced milk. 

Check One: 
 

 Provide Student with Lactose Reduced Milk 
 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Name (please print) 

 
 

 Provide Student with Soy Milk 
 
 
 

Phone: 

 
 

 
Parent/Guardian Signature 

 
 
 

Date: 

                                         
  Return to the School Child Nutrition Program Site Supervisor 

 or Child Nutrition Program Administrative Offices @ 
2727 North Ferry Street, Anoka, MN 55303 

 

                          This institution is an equal opportunity provider 
 

Dev 8/10, rev 8/14, 8/2016, 9/2022. 8/23  

 
 
 

Note: 
If there is an existing Request for Lactose Reduced Milk or Soy Milk on file, you do not need to complete a new 
form each year. 
Requests to discontinue either product must be submitted in writing. 


